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‘DNPS was built on the land of the Wamba Wamba and Perrepa Perrepa people.                       

We pay our respects to generations past, present and future. ’ 

2021 School leaders 

Congratulations to Charlie McCallum, Ellie 

Gavel, Fletcher Campion, Stella Bashford, 

Harry Bull, Megan Lawson and Rory Smith, 

who were voted by staff and the students 

in year 2 and above, to represent the 

school as leaders in 2021. 

Further congratulations to Fletcher and 

Stella who were named school captains. 

Well done to all year 5 students who stood 

in front of their peers and delivered 

amazing speeches. 

Mrs Fisher takes leave 

After 44 years of incredible service to the 

Deniliquin North Public School community, 

Mrs Marg Fisher has taken annual leave. 

Current and past staff members surprised 

her late Friday afternoon with a guard of 

honour. As she hung up the broom and left 

the school she was met with applause, 

tears shed by staff farewelling her and Mrs 

Fisher herself. Never one to make a fuss, 

she was incredibly surprised and humbled 

by the gesture, and very much looking 

forward to going home 

to take a long relaxing 

bath. 

The school wishes Mrs 

Fisher the best for the 

coming weeks and 

hopes she enjoys putting 

those feet up. 

Congratulations to Dillon 

Orr on achieving your 

Gold Award! 



DNPS Pushcart Gala Day 

DNPS will be holding their own pushcart 

challenge, this Friday 27th November. The 

annual Energy Breakthrough Challenge 

was cancelled this year, due to COVID-19, 

so rather than have 3/4D miss out on the 

event, Mrs Downing created her own. 

Three teams will challenge the various 

events on the day, with presentations and 

display  finishing the day. The Deni 

Destroyers (year 4), Deni Demons (year 3), 

and some of the younger classmates from 

last year’s Deni Dragons team (year 4) 

have joined the event. 

Special thank you to Brown’s Rural Supplies 

for donating 30 square bales of hay, to act 

as safety barriers on the day. After the 

event, 25 of the bales will be raffled off, be 

sure to purchase a ticket! 

1st & 2nd prize - 10 bales of hay 

3rd prize - 5 bales of hay 

$1 a ticket. 

Deni Demons 

Deni Destroyers 

Water Fun Day Fundraiser 

Thursday 26th November 

See the back pages for 

more details!!! 

Keeping Cool 

A round of applause to all students for 

keeping calm and cool in last weeks hot 

conditions, in and outside the classroom. 

James Massingham, Rupert Maslen,  

Connor Sampson, Ned Campbell and 

Oscar Bull chilled on the friendship seat... 

tongue wagging was optional. 

Reminder to all families that this week is set 

to be another scorcher. Please remember 

to pack a hat and plenty of cool water. 

Year 2  Swimming Scheme Reminder 

Please remind your year 2 child to bring a 

swimming costume, goggles, towel, t-shirt 

or rash shirt each day. Please remember to 

pack these items in a separate, strong 

plastic or swimming bag. The swimming 

program will not be run on Fridays.  

Any questions please contact Mrs Tubb or 

Cheryl McMillian via the office phone 

number.  

Students will miss the daily swim session if 

they arrive without swimwear or a towel. 

 



Principal’s Awards: 

 Last week’s champions were:  

 Harry Edwards  

 Charlie Eastman 

 Maya Hilton  

 Stella Chadderton  

 Sam Strong  

 Emma Wettenhall 

 Piper Crozier  

 Jarren Richards  

Values Awards: 

Well done to the following 

students who last week 

received awards for being top 

value at: ‘Being Responsible 

for Actions’ 

  Evan Stillitano  

 Charlie Tremble  

 Ned Wettenhall  

 James Gatacre 

  Ethan Baker  

 Stuart Benger 

 Lucy Dudley  

This week’s value is:             

‘Persistence’ 

Canteen Roster 

Wednesday 25th Nov Victoria Gatacre 

Thursday 26th Nov Zara McGrath 

Friday 27th Nov Chook Watson 

Ali MacDonald 

Monday 30th Nov Canteen Closed 

Tuesday 1st Dec Maureen 

Upcoming Events 

Date Event 

26th Nov Water Fun Day year 3 + 

27th Nov Pushcart Gala Day 

1st Dec Full day high school        

transition - year 6 

8th & 9th Dec Split stages presentation 

days. A virtual version will 

be made available online 

10th Dec K-2 Water Play Day 

15th Dec Year 6 Big 4 Fun Day 

Year 6 Grad night 

16th Dec Final Day for students 

School drop-off and pick-up Please re-

member it is a school requirement that stu-

dents must not be dropped off prior 

8.30am. Staff Supervision does not com-

mence until 8.30am. It is important that 

those people picking up and dropping off 

children at the library exit, are mindful of 

the no stopping zone. Staff are at the gate 

in the afternoon to assist children across 

the road if an adult is unable to leave their 

car.  No child is to walk across the road un-

attended to a vehicle. 

Lost Property The lost property pile is over-

flowing again. Please check if your child is 

missing something. Also remember to 

clearly label your children’s belongings to 

make sure if it does end up in the lost prop-

erty bin it can be handed back. 



HEAD LICE AWARENESS 

Outbreaks  of  head  lice  are  common  throughout  the school year. Although head lice are annoying, head lice are 

not a health risk. Head lice spread quickly by close, head-to-head contact. Lice cannot live on furniture or carpet, 

and they cannot jump or fly. There may be few or no symptoms, but itching may occur. 

You can help by: 

 Checking your child’s head with the conditioner combing method of detection once a week throughout the 

school year. 

 Encouraging your child to wear their hair tied back and avoid touching heads with other students. 

 Treating your child’s head if you notice lice in their hair. Regular washing hats and bedding. 

 Telling the classroom teacher if you child has head lice, so other parents can be notified. 

Creative Kids Voucher  

To assist with the cost of living, the NSW Government provides school-aged children (4.5-

18 years old enrolled in school) with a $100 voucher to go towards creative and cultural 

activities. Due to Covid-19, Service NSW is enabling families to use 

the voucher to purchase arts and craft supplies from registered pro-

viders. If you have not applied for your child/ren, we encourage you 

to do so. Further details can be found here: 

 https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/creative-kids  

Alternatively search for NSW Creative Kids Voucher and registered 

providers, look for the symbol pictured. 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/creative-kids


Water Fun Day Fundraiser 

Thursday 26th November 

5/6HB students have organised a Water Fun Day for students in year 3 and above. This 

event is replacing the annual Pedlars’ Parade which due to COVID 19 restrictions has 

been cancelled. 

Students in years 3 to 6 are asked to come to school dressed in clothing appropriate for 

water activities at school including T-Shirt/rashie, board shorts/shorts etc, bathers can be 

worn under clothing but no singlet tops. 

Enclosed shoes must be worn to school; however, students may wear thongs or water 

shoes when participating in water activities. 

It is recommended students bring a towel and a set of dry clothing to change in to. 

Students are asked to bring a gold coin donation to be in casual and another gold coin 

to participate in organised events. 

Additional money will also be required if students wish to purchase food or win prizes in 

the coin drop. 

All events will take place in the bottom playground. 

The events will be staggered: 

2/3W (year 3 only) and 3/4D from 12pm - 1pm 

4/5B from 1.45pm - 2.20pm, 5/6HB will finish up the day. 

Supervision will be provided by class teachers and Mrs Hunter. 



Water Fun Day  

Fundraiser 

Thursday 26th November 

Check out some of the enticing events….. 


